


Week 4 Term 4 2024

Principal: Kate Mansfield principal@glenavy.school.nz

Office: office@glenavy.school.nz

Telephone: 036893856

Website: www.glenavy.school.nz

FACEBOOK- Glenavy School NZ

SCHOOL ACCOUNT NUMBER NZ 060941-0494989-00

Bus Drivers

Magic Bus - Al Stewart

Ring or text before 7:30am 021 0886 3249

Flames Bus - Barry Duff

Ring or text before 7:30am 027 238 6241

White Minivan - Graham Brickland ring or text

before 7:30 am 021 039 9655 or 03 689 6415

Dear Parents,

Well it’s week 4 already and I just don't know where the time has gone. On Wednesday we welcomed the Year 5

children back from Mount Cook camp, where they had an amazing time. Today we welcome back the Year 7 and 8

children from their camp in Christchurch. A huge thankyou to all the parents who have given up their time to come to

camp with the two classes. Without you we really could not make these camps happen.

Here are some photos from the Year 5 Mount Cook Camp.

North Otago Athletics -

Congratulation to these children who have qualified for the North Otago Athletics on Monday 11th November

starting at 3:45pm

Norlen Jabagat

Sean Bartarlo

Kris-William

Umar Nijamdeen

Tasman Eggeling

Lucah Christey

Sohaib Mohamed

Lexis Chellew

Kyra Fong

Bailey Harper

Erika Jabagat

Carla Miranda

Amelia Malaefoou

Czyrille Dimaya

Mya Rivett

Lexi Tukaki

Sonny Chellew

Vaea Taueli

Mareya Mohamed

Kattie Barlongo

Stella Tukaki

Please let the school know ASAP if you are

NOT going to make it as we will ask another

finalist to take your child's place.

I can also take 5 children to the North

Otagos after school, please let Kate know if

you need a ride in. ( I cannot bring children

home)

BNZ Kiwi Hoops in Schools

This week we have had our 2nd session with the BNZ Kiwi Hoops in school programme. The children have absolutely

loved this. We have 2 more sessions and then we receive 100 balls for our children. We are looking at sharing these

throughout our families. Here are some photos of the sessions.
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Trophies and Shields

Can we please have all 2023 trophies and shields back to school ASAP in order for the staff to start the big

organisation of reallocating them for our 2024 Prize giving.

3 and 4 year Olds

If you have a 3 or 4 year old at home and are intending them to be enrolled at Glenavy School could you please email

Rachel in the new entrance Class with their date of birth and name. This just helps with forward planning. He email

address is rachel@glenavy.school.nz

Waimate Agricultural & Pastoral Show

The Southern Canterbury A & P show is being held this weekend in Waimate at the A & P show grounds. We have

entered a lot of our student’s art so please go along and have a look and support the show, it's a great family day out

with lots to see.

Gumboot Friday Mufti Day

It was great seeing so many children today in their gumboots to support “Gumboot Friday”. This is a great cause

that provides free counselling to kids. Today we raised $242.40, thanks very much for your support.

Flames Bus

Robyn will be continuing to drive the Flames Bus until further notice. Her phone number is 027 521 9070. Please ring

or text her if your child is not going to be on the bus.

Do You Support a Waste-to-Energy Plant?

Project Kea has been included in the list of projects added to the Fast-track Approvals Bill. Once the bill is passed,

the process will be managed by the Environmental Protection Authority (EPA) and an expert panel. Council may be

given the opportunity to provide comments to the panel on the proposal, and would like to reflect the community’s

sentiment in our comments should we be provided the opportunity. Council wants to ensure that all residents, those in

support and those opposed to the proposal, get to have their say on a waste-to-energy plant within our district

through a community survey.

Have your say about the proposed Waste to Energy Plant. Follow this link to have your say for or against.

waimatedc.govt.nz/wastetoenergy. Survey closes at 4pm on Tuesday 19 November.

Have a great Weekend

Kate Mansfield

Scholastic Book Orders need to be in to school by Monday the
11th of November please.

Loop orders stay open longer.
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Upcoming Events - Term 4

Week 5 - Term 4 Week 6 - Term 4

Monday 11th November
● North Otago Athletics
● Swimming Starts

(Weather & Heat Pump
Permitting)

Tuesday 12th November
● EOTC Yr 7&8 12.30-3pm
● Cricket Coaching Day

Wednesday 13th November
● Wheelie Day

Thursday 14th November
● Rural Yr8 Science Day in Oamaru
● Basketball Session #2

Monday 18th November
● Subway Orders In

Tuesday 19th November
● Subway
● Cricket Coaching Day

Wednesday 20th November
● BOT Meeting

Thursday 21st November
● PTA Calf Fundraiser Weigh in Evening from 3.30pm

Friday 22nd November
● Yr 8 Aspiring the Futures Day

1

Tomato Plants for sale $5.00 per plant.

If you are interested please contact the school office.

⭐⭐⭐ Glenavy School Value Awards ⭐⭐⭐

Principal's Award - Benji Gillespie - Respect - For always showing respect to others and making us all laugh.

Kororā - Gurupdesh Singh - Self Management - Wow Gurupdesh, it has been really great to see how much your

confidence has grown in all areas of school. You are a Star!!!

Pīwakawaka - Tina Taueli - Self Management - Great focus on your writing this week, you come up with some

great ideas and get them down on paper and have started editing your own work well done!

Tūī - Wilma Dickey - Integrity - You consistently do the right thing in class and take pride in helping out

whenever you can. Your sense of integrity truly stands out.

Ruru - Mayon Nissankage - Self Management - You embraced every experience on camp! You were very brave

when a new challenge came your way. Well done Mayon!

Kea - Sohaib Mohamed - Self Management - For working hard to complete his mini project on Jean Batten

Aviator. Good Work!

Karearea - Emma Gibbins - Self Management - For taking camp head on and doing every activity and loving it.

Well Done!

Mr Dowling Award - Self Management - Annika Menor - Annika worked so hard and quietly. She went about her

business showing off some great writing

Maths - Nandini Nimbalkar - This week in Maths, you've shown excellent thinking and a positive approach to

problem-solving, especially when it comes to finding patterns.
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